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While getting a start to the new year has been slowed by 
sickness and special circumstances among our staff, we’re 
slowly but surely coming around.  Please note the following 
meetings of parish leadership placed on our calendar for the 
near future: 
 Pastoral Council—Thursday, January 21, 7:00 p.m. in the 

parish hall 
 Building Committee—Tuesday, February 2, 7:00 p.m. in 

the parish hall 
 Finance Council—Thursday, February 4, 7:00 p.m. in the 

parish hall 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
I have some “use it or lose it” travel points that will soon ex-
pire.  While I’m not yet sure how far that will get me, I plan to 
take January 25-29 for some pre-Lent time off.  There will be 
no daily Masses that week and hopefully the staff will be 
back to full steam to take care of any needs you may have.  
Thank you for your understanding. 
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Our “teaching Mass” that was post-
poned back in December due to 
weather is rescheduled for Sunday, 
January 31 at 5:00 p.m. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
Part of our gearing back up for the new year is reminding 
parents of middle and high school youth that youth catech-
esis is part of the basic expectation of Catholic parents for 
their young people.  Even and especially when our youth 
don’t want to go to Mass and/or classes and youth group, we 
owe it to them to insist that they learn now that following 
Christ often entails going beyond what we want, is comfort-
able, and feels good to choose instead what is right and re-
sponsible.  This includes keeping our commitment to God 
and to the community of believers, the Church.  In this chal-
lenging time when union with God and with others different 
than ourselves seems to get lost in a myriad of other priori-
ties, it is more important than ever to insist that our youth 
learn a different way.  Many thanks to all our wonderful par-
ents for refusing to allow God and Church to be shelved be-
low all the other school, sports, and social activities that de-
mand our young people’s time and energy and to take the 
firm stand that with God and faith first, all the other things 
find their proper place and priority in our lives.  Of course, we 
know that the pandemic has scaled back activities and par-
ticipation.  Meanwhile, our staff and I are here to listen and 
serve.  How can we help? 
Fr. Scott 

THIS WEEK AT ST. ANN’S 
JANUARY 18—JANUARY 24 

 

(Any changes to this schedule will be announced via Flocknote) 

Monday, January 18  

 7:00 p.m.  Knights of Columbus Meeting 

Tuesday, January 19 

 1:00 p.m.  Ladies’ Quilting Ministry 

 5:30 p.m.  Holy Eucharist  

(For †Irene Reinart) 

Wednesday, January 20 

 8:00 a.m.  Holy Eucharist  

(For Rain) 

 6:30 p.m.  Jr. High Youth  

Thursday, January 21 

 5:30 p.m.  Holy Eucharist  

(For Anna Phillips) 

 7:00 p.m.  Pastoral Council Meeting 

Friday, January 22 

 12:10 p.m.  Holy Eucharist  

(For †David Ruffini) 

Saturday, January 23     

 10:00 a.m.  Mass and Walk for Life 

        (at St. Mary’s Cathedral) 

 3:45 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. Confession 

 5:00 p.m.  Holy Eucharist  

(For †Michael Walsh) 

Sunday, January 24 

 9:00 a.m.  Holy Eucharist  

(For Pablo & Leigh Gibbs)  

 11:30 a.m.  Holy Eucharist  

(For the People of God) 

 2:00 p.m.  Confirmation Workshop 

 6:30 p.m.  High School Youth 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

January 26  Reborn: Baptism Preparation Class 

January 26  Ladies’ Board Meeting 

January 31  Teaching Mass at 5:00 p.m. 

February 2  Building Committee Meeting 

February 7  First Reconciliation Workshop 



Congratulations to  
Zane Thomas Urbanosky, 
son of Matthew and Kassy 
Urbanosky, on his baptism 
this weekend! May he grow 
in wisdom and grace!  

STEWARDSHIP OF TREASURE - JANUARY 9-10:  
 

Envelopes/Cash: $4,335.00 
Online Giving: $7,350.50  
Weekly Total: $11,685.50 (Weekly Goal: $10,000)        
Month of January: $20,842.00 (This Month’s Goal: $50,000) 

Thank you for your generosity! 

Parishioners can make weekly one time payments or automatic pay-
ments at stannsofcanyon.org/give. Envelopes can be dropped off at 
the collections baskets at the entrance or exit in the Church, in the 
curbside mailbox in front of the Rectory, or be sent to the parish, P.O. 
Box 59, Canyon, TX 79015.  

UNITED CATHOLIC APPEAL 2021 UPDATE: 
 

Pledged: $65,795.50 
Paid: $41,814.42 

We are excited to announce that St. Ann’s will be forming 

small groups during the season of Lent this year.  The  

purpose of our groups will be prayer, fellowship, learning 

more about our Catholic faith, and becoming active followers 

of Jesus. If you are interested in either hosting or facilitating a 

small group, please contact: Angela Asbill at  

aasbill@stannsofcanyon.org or 806-683-7470.   

(Note: There will be an upcoming day retreat to help train and 

equip all leaders of these groups.) 

Important Upcoming Sacramental Workshops  

First Communion: The canceled January 10th First Reconcili-
ation Workshop has been rescheduled for Sunday, February 
7th at 2:00 p.m. 

Please note the changes to the Confirmation Workshops 
Below: 

- Due to Adrian being sick, today’s (Sunday, January 17th) 
Confirmation Workshop at 2:00 p.m. is canceled. 

- There will only be one Confirmation Workshop on Sunday, 
January 24th at 2:00 p.m.  It will be recorded for those who 
are unable to attend and childcare will be available. 
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